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Please note that, in addition to the changes we discussed, I changed the maximum time
for the independent review organization to make its decision in a routine case from 60
days after the insured provided notice of its request for independent review to 60 days
after the independent review organization was notified of its selection.  (See proposed
s. 632.835 (3) (f) 1. b.)  That timeline seemed more consistent with the others in the bill.
Let me know, however, if you want it changed back.
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